
THE FRIENDS OF 

THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT SCHOOL 

(FOBS)  

INFORMATION 
 
This group wants to support school activities and seeks to 
foster good relationships between school and home, to organise 
social, educational and fundraising events and to provide 
various items of equipment for school. 
 
We are planning to hold regular informal meetings, to which 
parents are very much welcomed. We will be so pleased to see a 
new face.  You can influence the success of our school by 
contributing your talents and energy, we can help build and 
maintain a lively school for your children.  Events will be held 
and we will try to raise finances for school activities. 
 
Members of the group can consist of  
Parents,    Grandparents,   Carers/Guardians, 



Teaching & non-teaching staff,    People from the local community  
 
As Children leave our school, parents may wish not to leave us 
completely and are invited to remain “friends” of our school. 
 
The PTFA is a good way to bring together parents, teachers 
and others to raise money and to support the school.  It’s an 
opportunity for everyone to work together towards a common 
goal and is open to all parents and teachers even if they only 
have a small amount of time available to get involved. 
 
So if you feel that you have something to offer and are willing 
to help even if its only occasional please come and join us and 
get involved.  

	
  


